
Class 3 Newsletter – Summer Term – 19th April 2024 

Dates and Information for the rest of half term 

 

Monday 22nd April – Earth Day  
Tuesday 23rd April -St George’s Day 
Thursday 2nd May – Y3/4 Borwick Hall 
13th - 19th May- Mental Health Awareness Week 
20th -24th May - Extreme English week 
Friday 24th May – Dress Up as a Book Character 
(school ethos appropriate please) 
Friday 24th May Close for 2 weeks at 3:15pm 
Monday 10th June – reopen at 8:45am 
 
Please ensure that all consent forms are 
completed, and money paid for the upcoming 
Borwick Hall trip which is on Thursday 2nd May. 
Thank you  

Quick Class Reminders! 
 Homework books due in every Wednesday 
 Book bags to be brought to school EVERY day 
 Boy’s football – every Monday 3:15pm – 4:15pm 
 Girl’s football – every Tuesday 3:15pm – 4:15pm 
 Waterproof coats are needed in school each day as 

weather is so variable 
 Please remember our uniform policy – no trainers 

apart from PE days (Weds) and school or plain blue 
hoodies on PE days 
 

                       Earth Day 
We will be marking Earth Day on the 22nd April 

as part of our growing understanding of how to 
look after God’s wonderful creation. 

 Come to school in blue and/or green clothes (no 
charge) 

 Try your best to bring plastic free lunches and 
snacks – reusable bags/containers, fruit for snack 
etc 

 

Class Superstar –         Ethan for applying himself much better this week. 
                                        Maisie for working collaboratively and for putting up her hand during class discussion 
 
Writer of the Week-   Eliza for showing growth mindset with her Writing at all times 
                                        Leon for working harder on his presentation and content in his written work 
 
Christian Value –         Daisy for giving joy by trying her best in all her work EVERY day! 
                                        Gracie-Mae for being enthused and joyful about her learning 

This Week 
This half term, we have been learning all about Greek myths. The children learned about the Trojan Horse last week 
and have added to their knowledge by listening and completing work about Pandora’s Box and Daedalus and Icarus 
this week. The children have shown real interest in our work on Ancient Greece so far – we have been historians this 
week and used designs on Greek vases to interpret what we feel life was like for the Greeks three thousand years 
ago. Did you know that Ancient Greeks used to do competitive sports naked?! The children loved this fact! We have 
been tackling decimals in our Maths and used our new found understanding to apply decimals to work on money. 
We are trying really hard with our Maths but don’t forget to keep encouraging times tables practice as often as 
possible. We have also enjoyed starting our new RE topic about Women in the Old Testament and learned all about 
some very inspirational women who have changed the world for the better. 
 

 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality are key to 
your child flourishing at school and 

achieving their full potential. 
We now have two ‘slogans’ in school, 

designed to help your child remember the 

importance of attendance and punctuality: 

Be on time, it helps you shine.  

and 

Come to school, it’s really cool! 


